SEPTEMBER 2020

NEWSLETTER

CITY AND COUNTY OF BRISTOL
INDOOR BOWLS CLUB

WE'RE BACK!! Tuesday 1st. September 2020

The Club re-opened this morning, and what a re-opening it was. We had about 100
membership renewals, with more than that number in total turning up to meet old friends and
enjoy some company. Needless to say, the coffee machine packed up, but we managed to cope
and thanks to Steve and his staff for the food service.

The vast majority complied with the policy of mask wearing and social distancing, but we must
reiterate that adherence to the Club Covid Policy is important to ensure that we remain open
until the crisis abates.

Many members made rink bookings for roll ups next week, and the response of the league
teams has been excellent, although we can always accommodate more.

There has been considerable misinformation in respect of the danger of handling cash and
notes, so for clarity, please read the following:

The World Health Organisation has never issued any warnings or statements about
the use of cash. Instead, it has reiterated that you should wash/sanitise your hands
after handling money, especially if you are eating or touching food.

COVID-19 does not spread by penetrating the skin on your hands. Getting corona
virus, or other respiratory viruses like influenza, on your hands only leads to
infection when it is transferred from your hands to places like your mouth, nose or
eyes.

When using contactless or card payments you are still susceptible to potential _
infection unless you wash/sanitise your hands after touching your phone, card or a
payment terminal.

The Board has therefore decided that our policy remains unchanged that card
payments should only be used for payments exceeding £15.00. There are sanitisers e
and wipes available for use by those touching coins, cards or terminals to help S

a
eliminate the risk of contamination and infection. Q

LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL SOON




